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July 10, 2019 
 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
Puget Sound Energy has been working in your neighborhood for the last four months to replace the existing 
natural gas main with new, corrosion-resistant plastic pipe. To date, we have replaced 4,500 feet of gas main. This 
is a courtesy letter to provide you with an update on our progress and the expected timeline for the remainder of 
the project. 

 

Natural gas main project update 

Natural gas crews from PSE and InfraSource continue their work to replace the underground natural gas main and 
some individual service lines. Construction began in March 2019 and is on track for completion by early fall 2019. 
Work hours are Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
 
We’ve completed gas work along Northeast 80th Street and intersecting streets, between 1st Avenue Northeast 
and Wallingford Avenue North. Remaining gas work will occur along East Green Lake Drive North and intersecting 
streets, between Wallingford Avenue North and Corliss Avenue North, Seattle (please see map on reverse).  
 
While the gas work is ongoing, you can expect:  

 Impacts to normal traffic conditions, including reduced lanes, detours and short wait times while crews use 
steel plates to allow vehicles to pass through the work area. Signs and traffic control flaggers will guide 
vehicles and pedestrians safely through the work areas.  

 Curbside parking will be impacted. “No parking” signs will be placed ahead of time in the work area. 

 Crews will maintain access to driveways wherever possible, in coordination with impacted neighbors. 

 Typical construction noise from excavation, trucks and heavy machinery. Crews will abide by all city noise 
ordinances. 

 As part of this work, some customers will have the gas service line to their home or business 
replaced, requiring a short interruption of natural gas service. We’ll provide affected customers with 
more information in advance of the service line work occurring on their property.   
 

Road and sidewalk restoration  

A contractor crew from AA Asphalting Inc. will begin temporary restoration work along North 80th Street in mid- 
July. The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will complete the final road restoration along North 80th 
Street as part of their Green Lake and Wallingford Paving and Multi-Modal Improvements project. Learn more 
about SDOT’s project here: www.seattle.gov/transportation/greenlakepaving.htm.  

Following N 80th Street, AA Asphalting, Inc. will work to complete the final restoration work on all side streets 
intersecting N 80th Street. Please refer to the map on the reverse for restoration work locations and anticipated 
timelines. 
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Want to know more?  

Reach out to the project team at majorprojects@pse.com if you are interested in receiving periodic construction 
updates. You can also find all of this information at pse.com/greenlakegas. If you have specific questions about 
the project, please contact me at the phone number or email address listed below and reference project 
#109107231.Thank you for your continued patience while we work to complete this important project.  
 
For more information on SDOT and WSDOT projects in the area, please visit the following links: 
seattle.gov/transportation/greenlakepaving.htm 
wsdot.wa.gov/projects/index/highway/sr-99 

 
Sincerely, 
 
John Guay 
PSE Project Manager 
425-505-3768 | john.guay@pse.com 


